
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:           Members, Board of Education 

       Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent 

 

FROM:    Sheryl Marinier, Board Secretary 

 

RE:           Prevailing Wage Rate 

 

DATE:     September 4, 2018  

 

 

On June 12, 2018, the Board of Education was reminded that they are required by law to annually adopt a 

formal resolution specific to “An ACT regulating wages of laborers, mechanics and other workers employed in 

any public works by the State, County, City or any public body or political subdivision or anyone under contract 

for public works”, or what is commonly referred to as the Prevailing Wage Rate.  The Department of Labor of 

the State of Illinois published the Prevailing Wage Schedule for 2018, and the Board of Education is being 

asked to adopt the rates as published (attached).   
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